
16/08/2021 

MS Cami Mok 
14 / - 1580 Pittwater RD 
Mona vale NSW 2103 
Cammok@yahoo.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I strongly disagree with the proposed development along the Bends. The significant 
construction will cause immense impacts to traffic flow-through and traffic safety, including 
aggravated issues from the increasing number of cyclists using this road in addition to the large 
volume of cars. 
This development will also destroy the character of this part of the northern beaches where we 
are already losing a large amount of green space and trees. I would ask that this development 
is rejected due to impacts on traffic, on the character of this area, and as overwhelmingly 
insensitive to the existing community aesthetics. 

Sent: 16/08/2021 1:11:20 PM
Subject: Online Submission


